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MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy 
 
FROM: Andrew Bremer, Deputy Director of Legislative Affairs, ODOT 
 
DATE: November 4, 2013 
 
RE: CSI Review of Oversize/Overweight Permit Rules – (OAC Chapter 5501:2-1) 
 
Mr. Hamlin: 
 
The Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT) has received your memorandum dated November 1, 
2013 from the Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Office concerning recommendations on the Department’s 
proposed rule package for Oversize/Overweight Permits.  This memorandum serves as a receipt of the 
CSI Office’s recommendations and as a response to those recommendations. 
 
ODOT further appreciates CSI Office’s review and analysis of the aforementioned rule package and the 
recommendations given to the Department.  Since the CSI Office recommends the proposed rule 
package as they are drafted, ODOT will file the proposed rules with the Joint Committee on Agency 
Rule Review (JCARR) on or before November 8, 2013. 
 
Thank you for your continued assistance and support.  Please feel free to contact me should you have 
any questions or require any information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Andrew M. Bremer 
Deputy Director of Legislative Affairs 
ODOT 
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